Site Council Minutes 1/6/16
North Valley High School

Present: Kelly Turner, Mary Jane Taylor, Stephanie Phillips,

Dennis Misner, Jeff Conard

l. Enrollment Packet- Mr. Misner showed the council the Three Rivers

enrollment for the month of December and explained that he felt the
incoming class should be about the same size as our outgoing class so
our enrollment is projected to be about the same size for next year.

Il. Professional Development for NVHS Staff

Chrome Book cart- We have purchased a Chrome cart for our
teachers to check out. They have been actively using the cart for
their lessons.

Analysis of Grade Data

Participation in District PCs: Math, English, Social Studies and
Science Scheduled- There has been ongoing department meetings
scheduled for Math, English, Social Studies and Science for the
teachers to collaborate.

District Collaboration Grant to foster teacher leadership- There
has been a team of teachers who will be trained and implement
teacher leadership in the buildings.

New math teacher- We have a new Algebra 1 and Geometry math
teacher (Chris Allen) who just received an emergency teacher
certificate. He is just finishing school and is doing an excellent job
with our students. He will be here until the end of the year.

. Second semester schedule

Individual Schedule — February 8- The second semester begins on
February 8™, Schedules will be passed out that morning. There
will not be much change in schedule except Mr. Patch will teach a
Environmental Science class instead of Zoology. He feels there is
more interest amongst our students for the Environmental
Science class.




VI.

College and Career Advocate Report — We have Jessica Frerk who is our
college and career advocate. She is trying to find places that college and
career curriculum can be worked into other classroom curriculum. She
had been connecting with our students to get them to move towards
their future careers and colleges.

Opt out letters- We game all juniors the opt out letters that were
provided by our district office. We have received just two letters back
so far. Mrs. Taylor suggested that perhaps we also post this opt-out
information on our website.

Evergreen Bank- Mr. Misner explained that Evergreen bank had
approached him regarding doing a project for us. They are talking about
maybe doing a more modern sign for the front of our school, or
revamping the stage or doing some maintenance on our driveway.




